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Randy Mundy

From: Trey Norris <embreystowing@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 5:30 PM
To: Randy Mundy
Subject: Embrey's Towing Price Increase Request
Attachments: NCT Rates 2024.pdf; Updated Pricing 2024 Tyrone.xlsx

Caution: This email originated from an external sender. Verify the source before opening links or 
attachments. 

 
With today's rising operating cost, we would like to request increasing the rates and charges in the  Town 
of Tyrone Wrecker Services Contract. Our operating costs are up by 30% and a rate increase is much 
needed to sustain in today's economy. 
 
Attached you will find the updated pricing as of June 17, 2024 for Georgia Department of Public Safety 
Maximum Rate Tariff NO.5 Intrastate Rates and Charges for Non Consensual Towing. I have also 
attached a spreadsheet with rates and charges we would like changed to. The rates in Red are current 
and rates in Black are new.   
 
As a reminder these fees are charged to the vehicle owner, finance company, or insurance company. We 
will continue to tow all Town of Tyrone vehicles and equipment (Police, Public works, etc.) at no 
cost.  Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Thank you, 
Trey Norris 
Embreys Towing Inc. 
678-364-1807 
embreystowing@gmail.com 


